
 

 

 
 

Uniform 
 

Dear Parents 
 
At Our Lady and St Edward’s RC Primary School, we pride ourselves on the smart appearance of our pupils. 
 
In order to maintain our high standards of appearance we ask you to support us in purchasing the correct 
uniform and wearing appropriate footwear. 
 
Please avoid buying shoes with laces as children cannot tie them and this hinders their independence.   
 
Please ensure your child’s name is in all clothing and footwear. 
 
We have provided the name and address of the uniform shop below in order to help you.   
 
Many thanks for your support and co-operation. 

 
The Uniform Centre 

2A Princes Pavement 
Birkenhead 

Wirral 
CH41 2XY 

 
Telephone: 0151 647 9588 

Opening hours: Monday to Saturday 9.00 a.m. – 5.00 p.m. 
 
 

Website: www.wirraluniforms.com  E-mail:  wirraluniforms@hotmail.co.uk 
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